
 

  

bewell@thematherevanston.com  

COVID-19 UPDATE 

April 15, 2021 

 

Dear Residents of The Mather,  
 

We wanted to inform you that we learned yesterday, April 14, 2021, that an employee 

who works in The Mather Life Centre tested positive for COVID-19. We wish this 

individual a speedy recovery. We are interviewing them to determine if they were in 

close contact with residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more 

than 15 minutes). Individuals who have been in close contact will be notified. 
 

PLEASE STAY VIGILANT: 

Regardless of your vaccination status, it’s important to continue to practice strong 
infection control measures: 

• Practice physical distancing (no closer than 6 feet away for no more than 15 

minutes). 

• Regularly use good hand hygiene by washing your hands frequently for 20 or 

more seconds. 

• Wear a mask that covers your mouth and nose when you are outside your 

apartment home. 

 

Thank you for remaining vigilant. We truly appreciate everyone’s continued efforts to 
keep COVID-19 out of our community. 

 

Take care and stay well. 

 

Sincerely,  
 

Deann Daniel 

Executive Director 
 

 

PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency contacts. 
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